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St. Germain, Dante
From: Alice Gunnison <agunnison@aol.com>Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 7:47 AMTo: St. Germain, DanteSubject: DRC case# 16MOD1010 Shiraz

I am strongly opposed to the signage waiver requested for this establishment.  It goes against everything previously established in regards to signs.  If everyone who wanted to put up a sign was allowed to, there would be so much visual clutter we couldn’t see to drive!  This is hardly what we should, as a city, want in terms of public safety and the more pleasant driving experience we had hoped to create when working so hard to establish Parkway status for that portion of Brownsboro Road.  As a former member of a community board with Brightside, I know well the rules and restrictions in Louisville regarding signage.  These types of signs are not permitted because they are dangerous and distracting.  Please do not allow the waiver!  Alice Gunnison 7849 Wolf Pen Branch Rd. 


